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NPSEN-rL-BP t 6 JUL 1974 

  

...... %ulbert, Chairman 
Conservation District 

151)' South Second 
Nount Vernon, MasIlington 98273 

Dear Br. Kulbert: 

acfcrence is made to your letter of 19 July 1974 requesting a 
re:, resentr,tive from our office to neet with the Chambers of 
CeT.: -;rce of nount Vernon, Zurlington, and Sedro Woolley to review 
the various flood control alternatives for the 
pculnrly the Avon Lypass and Lower Sauk Damprojects,pily 
1.0::7,tified in the Puget Sound and Adjacent Waters Comprehensive 

Fran% J. Urct:eck, study manager for the Skagit Basin, will be 
pleased to :sake such a presentation and is available to meet with 
you on IS 5...Ipteml7ar. however, we would appreciate a confirmation 
o: that data and the time and place of the meeting as soon as 
possible. air. Urabock can be reached by calling 764-3611. 

Sincerely yours, 
URABECK 

SELLEVC.ID 

FITO H. ,7EUR 
Assistant Chief, Engineering Division STEINDOWs 
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